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Comments: eBikes should NOT be classified as classified. This will irrevocably destroy trail access and use for

all trail users for the foreseeable future in Washington state. While I am pro eBike, this is poorly crafted and NOT

the correct solution to insure access, stewardship, and environmental protection for Washington's future. This is a

black and white, and therefore impractical, solution. 


